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23 July 2020 
 
OUR Memorandum No. MVPLO 2020-11 
 
 
To:  College Secretaries 
 
   
Through:  Deans and Directors 
 

               
From:  Maria Vanessa P. Lusung-Oyzon, PhD 
  University Registrar 

Member-Secretary, UC Committee on Student Admissions, Progress and Graduation 
(CSAPG) 

 
Subject:  Appeals of students to include grades obtained in the Second Semester of AY 2019-

2020 in the computation of GWA  

  
At its 18 July 2020 meeting, the University Council Committee on Student Admissions, Progress and 
Graduation (CSAPG) resolved to disapprove the appeals of students requesting the inclusion of grades 
obtained in the Second Semester of AY 2019-2020 in the computation of their General Weighted 
Average (GWA).  
 
We reiterate that the UPD Executive Committee resolution to exclude the grades obtained in the 
Second Semester of AY 2019-2020 in the computation of the General Weighted Average (GWA) was 
approved by the Board of Regents (BOR) at its 1531st meeting on 21 May 2020. 
 
For compliance, please. 
 
Thank you very much.   
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